Northeast Middle School PTO Membership Drive

The Northeast Middle School Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) welcomes all parents and students to the 2023-2024 school year. One of the PTO goals is to increase parent participation and support and broaden various activities planned throughout the year for our children.

Each year, the PTO holds a membership drive to raise funds to support several school activities. For only \$5.00 you and your family will become NEMS PTO members.

- ▶ Becoming a member of the PTO <u>does not require</u> you to come to monthly meetings or participate in any committees. However it does put you on the PTO email distribution list.
- It simply <u>shows your support</u> for activities that the teachers and parents plan through out the year.
- Activities your donations may support include: field trips, technology in classrooms, school decorations, enrichment activities and special team events, etc.

For your information: The following are the PTO meeting dates and times.

NEMS PTO DATES - Meeting time is 6:30 pm	
Monday, September 11th	Monday, February 12th
Monday, October 16th	Monday, March 11th
Monday, November 13th	Monday, April 15th
Monday, December 11th	Monday, May 13th
Monday, January 22nd	



Please show your support and join the Northeast PTO. Simply fill out the information below and send to school with your child to homeroom. Make checks payable to Northeast PTO.

Remember to save your Box Tops for Education!

NEMS PTO Membership Form - \$5.00 Membership Fee

PTO Family Name:

Student(s) Name:

Homeroom:

Home Phone Number:

Email Address:

Amount Paid:

Financial Donation:

If you are interested in participating in any committees, please check the ones you are most interested.

Fundraising ____Teacher/Staff Appreciation ____ Call Me Once